
April 2024 

Safeguarding Policy Aberdyfi Rowing Club (ARC) April 2024. 

o ARC does not currently have any juniors or adults at risk in the club. 

However, it is important that members are aware that the welfare and safeguarding of all our 

adult members is of paramount importance to us all. 

o The Welfare Officer (WO) has created a welfare concern reporting strategy which is shared 

with all members of ARC. This strategy details the process for all ARC club members when 

reporting any welfare concern.  

o ARC is affiliated to Welsh Sea Rowing (WSR) and will therefore adhere to WSR safeguarding 

guidelines (WSR guideline link: https://www.searowing.wales/child-protection-advice-

safeguarding/ )  

which are drawn from the British Rowing  Protecting and Safeguarding Adults Policy March 

2020.  

(British Rowing Policy March 2020 link: https://www.britishrowing.org/wp-

content/uploads/2021/09/Safeguarding-Adults-at-Risk-March-2020.pdf) 

o The above links to the WSR safeguarding guidelines and the British Rowing Protecting and 

Safeguarding policy are shared with all members to ensure we all have access to the most up 

to date information. 

The welfare concern reporting strategy for ARC is as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Concern about an adult at risk 

Immediate danger ? 

Yes No 

Call 999. 
Where possible, gain 

consent from the adult to 

raise a concern with Club 

WO. 

WO to record the facts. 

 

 

Welsh Sea Rowing 

Informed.  

welfare@searowing.wales 
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